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I had the pleasure to get to know and to appreciate Mrs Beatrix Jakubicka and 
Mrs Gisela Jahn in the course of the preparations of the event „Friedenskette der 
Religionen“ (“Peace Chain of the Religions”). 

Already during our first meeting I was deeply impressed by the conviction and 
commitment and at the same time the responsibility the two ladies showed for 
the cause. Their wholeheartedness towards interreligious topics is admirable. 

They managed to gain the support of the representatives of the different religions, 
the Christian as well as the Jewish and the Islamic ones. With their open and 
charming manner they allowed a successful collaboration in a pleasant 
atmosphere.  

During the realization of the concept Mrs Jakubicka and Mrs Jahn showed a 
strong sense for the organization of the event and the procurement of the event 
to the public. Thus they were able to realize the necessary public relation work 
and thereby developed a network of experts and supporters. Hence they 
achieved the participation of thousands of people and large media response in 
TV, radio and newspapers. 

Through the event of the Peace Chain it was possible to set a strong signal for 
tolerance, peace and international understanding in Munich, Bavaria and even 
further. 

I am very grateful to Mrs Jakubicka and Mrs Jahn for the confiding collaboration. 
I would not hesitate to work with them again on possible future projects. 

With my blessings 

the Episcopal Vicar in Bavaria of the Greek-Orthodox Metropolis of Germany 

Apostolos Malamoussis  Archpriest of the Ecumenical  Patriarchate 

	
  

	
  


